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Web Announcement for February 27, 2004 

Web Announcement 12 
Submitting Medicare Crossover Claims 
You now have two  options for submitting Medicare crossover 
claims to First Health Services.   
You may submit a CMS-1500 or UB-92 claim form with a copy of 
your Medicare EOB, or you may submit the Medicare Crossover 
Claim Form (FH-40).  If you submit form FH-40, there is no need 
to include a copy of your Medicare EOB. 

Attach EOBs to All Claims 
If a recipient has a primary insurance 
carrier in addition to Nevada Medicaid 
benefits, First Health Services now 
requires that you attach a copy of the 
other carrier's Explanation of Benefits 
(EOB) to your claim regardless of whether 
the other insurance carrier paid or denied 
your claim.   

The one exception to this rule is 
submitting a crossover claim using the 
Medicare Crossover Claim Form.  In this 
case, (as stated above) an EOB is  
not required. 

 

 


